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City of Prineville

STAFF REPORT
Date: September 8, 2017
To: Prineville City Council
From: Lori Ontko, Procurement/Contract Administrator

Staff Report: Intent to Award “2017 Well Abandonment”

The City of Prineville received quotes September 7, 2017 for Well Abandonment Activities which are a
requirement of Oregon Water Resources Department.

The work will consist of the abandonment of four wells, The City Airport Runway Well, City Tringle
Well, City Stadium Well and The City Stearns Well.

The city received a bid from Western Water Development — Robert Buckner, for $90,000.00 (Ninety-
Thousand dollars and no cents).

The engineers estimate for the project was $82,000.00
Staff Recommendation:

After reviewing the bid documents, bonds and first tier subcontractor list, the staff recommends Council
approve Intent to Award the contract to Western Water Development Corporation, of Redmond, Oregon for

$90,000.00
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